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Marvellous music at Princess Christian Care Home

Our residents have loved being outside in the gardens here at Princess Christian Care Home and we have been making use

of our wonderful veranda this month - we were even serenaded this week by our our talented pianists Margaret and

Marjorie who played some delightful music for everyone to enjoy.

Blooming lovely

Our gardens are blooming at the moment and we have been taking pictures of our lovely residents to display in our Home and also

to email to their families.

Irena and John have been busy planting in our Bisley garden, as has Lynda with our lovely Activities Co-ordinator Maria.

The sunflowers we planted last week are already starting to sprout, so the race is on for best bloom! They will definitely be getting

lots of TLC from our gardening group!

Lockdown Olympics coming soon!

Our residents have been busy helping make hats and props for our 'Icon Week' next week, so we will be sending lots of great photos.

The week after that we'll be hosting our 'Lockdown Olympics' so we are all in training for this! May the best Unit win!
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